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Donna Conkling

From: FENG CHEN <fchpj@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 3:36 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Freightway Site Redevelopment Project Feedback

Hi dear Mayor, 

We are highly concerned that the multi-family units will be built in this project. The reason is that it will have 

negative impact to our most prestigious FOX MEADOW SCHOOL and Scarsdale schools. 

 

If the school is too crowded and the school reputation got damaged, for sure, the overall Scarsdale's real 

estate value will go down as well. It will have huge impact to our community. 

 

So we oppose to build multi-family units in this site. 

 

Thanks, 

Feng Chen 

119 Brown Road 

Scarsdale, NY 10583 

 


